
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 1ST APRIL 1935 
attended by 52 Members of the Parish. 
 
Minutes last meeting and signed 
 
Re Jubilee Celebration 
It was suggested Rev Mitten and seconded by G Quinton that a special committee be appointed to 
deal with the arrangements for the Celebration. (Carried U) 
Proposed Col Smith and seconded by Mr J A Goodwyn that Mr Mayall be Chairman of the 
Committee (carried) 
Proposed by Mr Mayall, seconded by Mr Jenkinson that Mr Jeffcock be Secretary. (carried u) 
Proposed Mr Pyrah and seconded Mr Johnson that Major Phillips be Treasurer. (carried u) 
A Committee of 16 were elected as follows 
Rev Mitten  Mr Goodwyn 
Mr Pyrah  Miss Cobbold 
Col W F Smith  Miss Fincham 
Mrs Ward  Mr A Dickinson 
Mrs A Dickinson Mrs Boggis 
Mr Welham  Mrs Goodwyn 
Mrs Quinton  Mr Jenkinson 
Mr Littleford  Mr Todd 
And the above given the power to add. 
 
Suggestions received from Lord Stradbrooke were read to the meeting and the following suggestions 
were also given for the consideration of the Committee. 

(a) A hearty vote of thanks be sent to Canon Laurence for his kind offer regarding the 
Celebration 

(b) A short service be held to commence proceedings in the open air 
(c) A piece of ground be acquired for the children as a playground 
(d) Mr Mayall kindly offered to supply the children of the village with a booklet giving 

principal events in last 25 years 
(e) Major Phillips also very kindly offered to supply a mug to all the children. 

All the above suggestions were very warmly received by the meeting, and a copy of the above 
handed to Mr Mayall for the consideration of the Committee. 
 

W F Smith 
31.3.36  




